
 
 

 
 
Written summary of the Rodney Local Board meeting held on Wednesday 16 
September 2020 held via Skype for Business 

 
This written summary was prepared by staff following the business meeting to fulfil 
legislative compliance under the provisions of S47A of the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987. 

Item 1 Chairman Phelan Pirrie checked the attendance of the members of the local 
board and declared the meeting open. 

Item 8.1 The Kumeu Community Garden deputation was withdrawn. 

Items 15 - 17 These items were received and carried. 

Item 18 The local board discussed the appointment of Member Beth Houlbrooke 
as the local board representative to the One Warkworth Business 
Association. This item was moved and carried.   

Item 19  This item was received and carried.  

Item 20 The local board discussed and provided comment on the William Fraser 
Reserve toilet block renewal concept plans. This item was moved and 
carried.  

Item 21 - 23 This item was received and carried.  

Item 24 The local board discussed the options for future management of Rodney 
drainage districts. This item was moved and carried.   

Item 25 - 26 These items were received and carried noting the attachments were 
discussed under confidential. 

C1 This item (Statement of Proposal for a new Navigation Safety Bylaw) was 
heard under confidential. 

 

Chairman Phelan Pirrie thanked local members and staff and declared the meeting closed 
at 4.59pm. 


